
 
 
Wednesday, October 2, 2019 
 

 The Bibliophile Society is meeting TODAY after school in the library. All book lovers welcome! 

 If you are interested in making a guitar, pick up an application in the library.  Completed guitar 

applications are due this Friday. 

 Attention all EHS students! The Homecoming Dance is right around the corner on Saturday, 

October 19th. Tickets for the dance go on sale TOMORROW Thursday October 3rd, and will be 

on sale at the Treasurer's office until Thursday, October 17th at 2:30! Want to know how to 

avoid the long line? Buy EARLY! If you want to bring a non-EHS student as a guest, make sure to 

get the Guest forms filled out and turned in by Tuesday, October 15th. Tickets are $10 with ASB, 

$15 without, and $20 for a guest who does not attend Everett High.  Buy yours TODAY! You're 

not going to want to miss this. 

 If you are looking for a class that provides multiple credit options and is a great experience? 

Consider signing up for NJROTC. It’s not too late! 

 Has anyone ever told you that you look JUST like a celebrity? If so, then be a star in this the 2020 

yearbook and send your picture to ehsyearbook2020@gmail.com with the name of the celebrity 

you look like. 

 Today is the last day to make a Northwest Coast Native American Art inspired bookmark or 

button in the library, during lunch. Make the Seahawks logo in time for tomorrow’s game 

against the Rams.   Hosted by the Makerspace club. 

 On Wednesday, October 16, all sophomores and pre-registered 11th graders will take the PSAT 

– the preliminary SAT College Board exam.  Depending upon course grades, non-testing students 

will be assigned a Late Arrival or invited to attend Academic Support.  Don’t want to be assigned 

Academic Support?  Then NOW is a great time to get those grades up! 

 Attention ALL students!! Do you know a 2nd language?  Maybe a 3rd or 4th language?  If you 

can read, write, speak and listen in a language other than English, you could earn up to 4 high 

school credits depending upon your level of proficiency.  The World Language Assessment is 

Wednesday, November 13th.   Buy your test today from the Treasurer for $10.  The deadline for 

registration is Friday, October 11! 

 Congratulations to girls swim on their amazing win over the Marysville schools yesterday.  Keep 

it up 

 

Today in Sports 
 

 Tennis at Snohomish at 3:30 


